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March 2022 

Year 6 SATs Information Meeting  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 6 pupils will be taking their Key Stage 2 SATs assessments in May this year. These are external assessments 
which measure pupils’ progress in Reading, Grammar, Spelling and Maths.  This year the SATs will take place on the 
week beginning 9Th May 2022. All children nationally in year 6 will sit the tests.  
 
 The results of these assessments are important for Year 6 pupils as they are a measure of progress from Year 2 to 
Year 6. This letter is to invite you to a face to face information meeting in school for parents and carers on 
Thursday 24th March at 4:30pm.   
 
We will be providing a range of information on the SATs including:  
– When and how long each paper is.  
– What each paper involves.  
– Tips on how you can support your child in the lead up to, and during, the assessments.   
– Examples of assessment papers and tips on how you can help your child revise.   
 
We are aware that this is a vital time for our Year 6 pupils and want to work in partnership with you to ensure that 
they feel supported throughout. We look forward to seeing you on the 24th March 2022.  
 
Kind regards, 

Ms Sangani  

Year 6 Lead 
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